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storm on a day when forecasters described it as "a
perfect day" for a celebration of the state's official
start to ski season. Snow was forecast for most of the
Front Range, but lower elevations of the Front Range
received hits of rain that turned to the wet stuff known
as new snow. The Bolder was blanketed with perfect
powder from Keystone to Vail, and snowmobilers could
be seen disporting around the fast-tracked conditions.
The rush was on to get the most out of what fell. Cindy
Hirsch, a snowboarder who was wearing a fanny pack
that contained a wad of cash, said the wind was swift
on the Bolder, which is usually safer for rides than the
other slopes. "The wind in the Bolder," she said, "is
intense, and it's a lot of fun." The day was billed as the
kickoff of Colorado's "wild winter," and the state's
lawmakers anticipated another snowy day. But that
was not the forecast by the National Weather Service.
The forecasters said they believe what happened last
week was the "strongest and most widespread" storm
to hit the state since November. "We had that ideal
situation for a great skiing day," said Barry Bedard, a
meteorologist with the National Weather Service in
Denver. The mild temperatures that accompanied
Colorado's open season for skiing typically sit under
the official "temperature inversions." That means
warm air sits high in the atmosphere and snow falls to
the ground. On Tuesday, the forecasters said the
existing inversions helped blunt the expected snowfall,
only contributing to an area just south of Denver that
received almost as much of the sticky stuff as the
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Bolder did. On Wednesday, Bedard said, the models
show an upward shift for the next several days, with
much of the Southern Front Range expected to get
more snow as early as today and Thursday. "It looks
like another perfect storm on Saturday and Sunday,"
he said. The weather service said the big storms are
expected to be more common, especially along the
Front Range. But some skiers in Boulder's 14,000-foothigh Flatirons said they
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commuters and other residents. As they stand waiting
for the shuttle, one of the commuters, whose name is
Jackie, is in a panic. She has a migraine and is already
feeling the effects of it. But she’s here to meet her
friend and ride the shuttle to work. The shuttle leaves
at 7:00 AM, so this is her last chance. The shuttle
driver sees the pain in her eyes and she’s still hesitant
about getting on the bus. The driver’s compassion is
overwhelming. He knows she’s feeling bad and he’s
going to try to accommodate her request to take the
shuttle home. He doesn’t want her to have to suffer
with a migraine before going to work. The driver leads
Jackie to a quiet corner. He tells her to rest her head
on his shoulder. The smell of the driver’s breath is the
last thing her head needs, but she can’t help but lean
in to breathe in his scent. He tells her everything will
be fine. The driver slowly leads her through the back
of the bus and pulls into the next stop. He stops the
bus at the other bus stop and nods to the driver of the
next bus. He tells him that Jackie is feeling bad and
that she should just get on his bus and go to work. The
driver nods, accepts the tip and continues on. Jackie is
relieved that he’s going to accommodate her request
to ride to work, but she doesn’t have any idea what
the driver is talking about. She finally realizes that
he’s the driver of the shuttle she just took and he’s
taking her home. She’s really home! Tears come to
her eyes as she thinks about her life before the stroke
and how wonderful she felt just being on the bus with
the driver. She realizes how much the stroke changed
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her life and how wonderful it is to be back home. She’s
no longer going to be alone.Q: SQLSTATE[HY000]:
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